Ministry
Spotlight

Moretz Scholarship




Purpose

- The Charles Moretz Scholarship Fund was
established at Saint Peter to provide assistance to
members who are seeking help to pay for post-
secondary school education.

- The fund has provided thousands in educational
assistance over the years.




What we do:

- Each May we accept scholarship applications — forms are
available in the church office.

Applicatfions include the student’s desired program and
future goals.

A committee reviews the applications and makes awards
accordingly.

Students receive an award letter and provide contact
iInformation for their institution.

Checks are disbursed in July for the next school year, and
can be applied to one or both semesters.




- The Saint Peter general fund does not contribute to the Moretz Scholarship. You can
include conftributions in your giving envelopes.

- Checks should be made payable to Saint Peter Lutheran Church, with *Moretz Scholarship
Fund” in the memo line.

- To learn more, click here to submit a contact form, or email info@stpeterlutheran-nc.org, or
call 210-457-5604 Monday through Thursday from 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.



https://stpeterlutheran-nc.org/contact-us
mailto:info@stpeterlutheran-nc.org

	Slide 1: Ministry Spotlight
	Slide 2: Purpose
	Slide 3: What we do:
	Slide 4: Needs

